
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING ON THE DRAFT 2023 REGIONAL HOUSING NEEDS ASSESSMENT 
METHODOLOGY 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Tulare County Association of Governments will hold a public hearing 
on December 6, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. at the Tulare Ag auditorium, 4437 S Laspina, Tulare, CA 93274 
regarding the Draft 2023 Regional Housing Needs Assessment methodology. The purpose of this public 
meeting is to receive public comments on the proposed methodology for distributing the housing unit 
need allocation amongst Tulare County Agencies between 2023 and 2032. 

A concurrent 30-day public review and comment period will commence on December 6, 2021 and 
conclude on January 6, 2022. The draft documents are available for review at the TCAG office, located at 
210 N Church Street, Suite B, Visalia, CA 93291 and on the TCAG website at www.tularecog.org.  

In the interest of maintaining appropriate social distancing measures, members of the public may 
participate in the meeting electronically and shall have the right to observe and offer public comment 
during the meeting. The meeting may be joined at the date and time noted above using the following 
Zoom meeting and call in instructions: 

Zoom Meeting | Direct Link: https://bit.ly/2Zt4BQY 

Toll Free Call in: 1(888) 475-4499 | Meeting ID: 744 710 0343 | Passcode: 82243742 

Call in only instructions: Enter your meeting ID followed by #, Enter # for participant ID, Enter the passcode 
followed by #. 

Individuals with disabilities may call TCAG (with 3-working-day advance notice) to request auxiliary aids 
necessary to participate in the public hearing. Translation services are available (with 3-working-day 
advance notice) to participants speaking any language with available professional translation services. 

Public comments are welcomed at the meeting or may be submitted in writing by 5 p.m. on January 6, 
2022 to Steven Ingoldsby at the address below. 

After considering the comments, the methodology will be considered for adoption by the Tulare County 
Association of Governments at a regularly scheduled meeting held on January 24, 2022. 

Contact Person:  Steven Ingoldsby 
210 N. Church Street, Suite B  
Visalia, CA 93291  
(559) 623-0450/singoldsby@tularecag.ca.gov 

https://bit.ly/2Zt4BQY

